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Year 4 Cadbury’s World  Trip Tuesday 4th June
                                                                                                                                                                        
    
                                                                                                                                              14th May 2024                                        
Dear Parents,
Year 4 have had the opportunity to visit Cadbury World as part of our rainforest and Maya topics. We will have an opportunity to walk around the site and attend a workshop linked to our topics. This will take place on Tuesday 4th June. Due to the location of this, we are having change the school start time. Please your child is in school between the hours of 8:10-8:20 for a prompt departure at 8:30. 
The children will need to wear school uniform, with sensible footwear, appropriate coats are required depending on the weather forecast on the day. 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals and you require a school packed lunch, please email us at asktheoffice@muxtonprimary.org.uk 

The cost of the trip is £18.60 voluntary contribution. We need enough voluntary contributions to cover the visit in order for the trip to go ahead.

Please make payment and give consent via your child’s Scopay account under trips and events by Friday 31st May.

Many thanks for your continued support.



Yours sincerely,
Mrs Holmes and Mrs Moreton
The Year 4 team
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